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Dear Health Committee,

I would like to register my disdain regarding the new Abortion Bill that is being put
 forward. Please reject and oppose this horrendous act. Life is precious. If someone were
 to punch a pregnant woman at 4 months pregnant and kill the baby it would be murder,
 but chosing to terminate the life at 4 months  pregnant is not murder? doesnt make
 sense.  Doctor's should be saving lives not helping to terminate lives.

Thank you

Louie Vasiliou
Executive Director
Benny Hinn Ministries Australia/Asia Pacific 
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